From: Jarrett, Stephanie <sajarrett@fishbeck.com>

Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 1:17 AM

To: Cox, Michael (EGLE) <CoxM9@michigan.gov>

Cc: Camilleri, Jenine (EGLE) <CamilleriJ@michigan.gov>; Nate Voruganti <nate@superiorasphalt.com>;
Hollenbach, Heidi (EGLE) <HOLLENBACHH@michigan.gov>

Subject: Superior Asphalt P1162 VN Response

Hi Mike,

| apologize, | meant to send this response earlier to you however | had a few unexpected meetings come
up. As requested in the April 14, 2022 Violation Notice, please find attached revised Malfunction
Abatement Plan for the Superior Asphalt Bagela. We have updated some of the maintenance and added
a maintenance log and a monitoring log for the operators to complete.

In addition, | spoke with Bagela representatives on operating to limit visible emissions, and | relayed the
information to Nate. Nate has also spoken with the operator regarding the visible emissions exceedance
you observed and the importance of not operating in a manner that causes excesses opacity..

Please let us know if you have any questions on the attached MAP, and if there is anything additional
you would like to see added.

Thanks,
Stephanie

Stephanie A. Jarrett, P.E. | Senior Environmental Engineer
Fishbeck | w: 248.324.2146 | c: 248.417.9425] Fishbeck.com




